From: kaila.sprin mail.com

To: City Council
Subject: 15 foot setback
Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2013 4:16:53 PM

I would like to add my voice to the many residents of Shoreline in support of the Planning Commission's
recommendation for a 15 foot setback or transition from business to single family homes. Of course we
need businesses for economic and lifestyle reasons, but what has drawn most residents to Shoreline, |
think, are the many lovely residential neighborhood. Don't threaten that, please.

| have lived in shoreline since 1989.

Karen ( "Kaila" ) Spring
349--NW 177th st

Kaila
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